

Board of Directors

John F. Melvin Chairman Mike Yochum Vice-chairman Paula Marcheschi Treasurer Mike Kimball Co-secretary Vicki Shipkowitz Co-secretary John J. Davis, Jr. Andrea Georgiana Leslie Lowinger Alan Mazzetti Risley Sams Adele Shaw David Steele Dan Teree Kay Weber

Staff

Therese F. Martin
Executive Director
Jennifer Mullen
Program & Event
Director
Lindsay Barrick
Communications &
Operations Manager
Emily Boyle
Project Assistant

February 5, 2009

Laura E. Mason Program Officer The Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Ms. Mason:

On behalf of ArtSpan's board of directors and the children, whom it serves, I thank The Bill Graham Foundation for its gift of \$2,000.00 to Art for City Youth.

GIFT RECEIPT: On 2/5/09 ArtSpan received \$2,500.00 through check number 1340, dated 1/29/2009. ArtSpan is a California nonprofit corporation under 501(c)(3), 509(a)(1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(vi)with the federal tax identification number 94-3148481. No gifts or services were exchanged. The gift is tax-deductible as allowable by law.

I am thrilled to share that the Kindergarten class of Bessie Carmichael Elementary School has work from our program on display at the San Francisco Main Library. Marshall Elementary School will begin its residencies in March. Your gift enables us to continue this programming. If you have any questions, please contact me at 415.861.9838 or at tfmartin@artspan.org. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Therese F. Martin Executive Director

tm/TM Encl.